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Press Release  
Jewett Water Main Improvements Project Moving to Core Downtown Area 
 
Beginning the week of March 2, the city’s contractor will be moving to the core downtown area 
and working between Estes and Main.  
 
The east bound lane (downhill lane) will be closed, including parking, with marked detours in 
place. The west bound lane (uphill lane) will be open to one lane of travel in the west bound 
direction with parking available on the north side. Public parking lots have been marked and are 
available west of City Hall, both lower and upper parking lots and north of the fire station on 
Church Street. Once work is completed between Estes and Main, the contractor will be moving 
work to the area between Main and Garfield.  
 
The contractor has agreed to rearrange the schedule to complete work in the core downtown area 
before the busy summer season starts. The contractor will need to return to the core downtown 
area in September for paving purposes. 
 
For more information regarding this project, check the city’s webpage or call City Hall at  
509-493-1133. 
 
Jan Brending, Clerk Treasurer 
February 21, 2020 

City of White Salmon 
Office of City Hall           
 
 

http://www.white-salmon.net/

